
Mr. Clement: 
RESPECT OUR RIGHTS!
The Supreme Court of Canada ruled that freedom of association contained in the Canadian 
Charter of Rights and Freedoms includes the right to free collective bargaining. 

The latest Conservative budget implementation act violates our right to collective bargaining.

We, the undersigned, demand that you respect our right to collective bargaining.

Local:

Component:

First name Last name City Postal code Signature

PLEASE PRINT


